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The DeKalb County Commissioners, Attorney, Auditor, Information Technology, and 
Emergency Management continue to work with outside contractors regarding our 
computer system.  We are working diligently to restore our computer operating system.  
Unfortunately, we do not have a restoration date established yet.  We do know computer 

systems will not be operational tomorrow, Monday, September 29, 2025.   

Central Communications and our 911 emergency system are still operational.  To ensure 
Public Safety needs are addressed for Law Enforcement, Fire Department, and EMS 
requests for service.   

As we continue to work on our computer systems know that we strive to bring our 
departments back to normal operations as quickly as possible.  We continue to maintain a 
mission of proactive service delivery to the public and our employees to the best of our 
ability with public safety being our number one priority.  

Thank you for the continued patience and support as we work with outside contractors to 
restore our DeKalb County Government computer services.  


